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Back Row:  Councilmembers Chris C. 

Wadsworth, Seth V. Sorensen, Everett Kelepolo,  

and Matt D. Barber 

Front Row:  Mayor Dale R. Barney and Council-

member Paul M. Christensen 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please complete the form and return with your utility bill.  You can also send comments 

to the City via the internet at www.spanishfork.org.  Thank you for your comments. 

DEAR MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 

S P A N I S H  F O R K  C I T Y  

Festival of Lights 

The 13th Annual Spanish Fork 
City Festival of Lights will run 
from Thanksgiving to New 
Years at Canyon View Park.  
The Festival is open nightly 
from 6:00 to 10:00 pm and the 
cost per car is only $5.00.  
Come enjoy the newest light 
features along with the many 
others you’ve grown to love. 

**************** 

Lights Parade 

The annual Chamber of Com-
merce Lights Parade will be on 
Friday, November 25.  The 
parade starts at 7:00 pm and 
begins at 900 N. Main Street 
and travels to 100 S. Main 
Street where it will wrap 
around City Park. 

**************** 

Yield Signs 

The City has received a few 
phone calls during the past 
months with concerns about 
obedience to Yield Signs.  As a 
reminder to all drivers, the 
Utah State Code 41-6a-902 
reads: 

The driver of a vehicle ap-
proaching an intersection con-
trolled by a Yield Sign, shall 
slow down to a reasonable 
speed for existing conditions 
and shall stop for approaching 
traffic on the cross street that 
may be in the intersection or 
approaching the intersection.  
The driver shall also Yield to 
pedestrians in the adjacent 
crosswalk. 

**************** 

Recycling Survey 

If you have not yet registered 
your vote of preference on a 
potential City recycling pro-
gram, you still have a few days 
left to do so.  To learn more 
about the recycling programs, 
this survey and to vote, visit 
www.spanishfork.org/recycle. 

Name: Address: Phone Number: 

The Spanish Fork Arts Council would like to offer a special thank you to the entire community for the overwhelm-
ing support for the first ever Harvest Moon Hurrah. The turnout was amazing, despite the rain.  We are very grateful 
to the Mayor and City Council for their sponsorship and financial support for this Sesquicentennial event. Special 
thanks goes to City Councilmember Paul Christensen, for his leadership in facilitating this event, as well as all the 
other Sesquicentennial events that have taken place throughout the year.  

We are also very grateful to all the businesses in the area that contributed product or financial donations for the prize draw-
ing, and to Utah Valley Television for their sponsorship of the event. Additionally our heartfelt gratitude goes to all of the 
volunteers who put in countless hours and helped out in so many ways to make the event a fun and successful party.  And 
lastly, a big thank you to all the entertainers who provided an excellent showcase of the talent that exists in this community. 

Support the Arts 

Our hope is that this community will continue to appreciate and support the Arts in Spanish Fork. We as an Arts Council 
have many exciting things planned for the future and encourage anyone interested to get involved. One of our biggest goals 
as a Council is to improve the communication among all Arts-related groups in the community so that we can maximize the 
impact of the arts within our community and in our families. 

Upcoming Events – Time Capsule 

In addition to the Lights Parade and Candles in the Cemetery, which are normally scheduled yearly events, the final Sesqui-
centennial event of the year will be the creation of a time capsule. We would love to have input from anyone in regard to 
what should go in this time capsule that will give a good representation of life in Spanish Fork in 2005. Exact date and time 
will be announced. Look in the Spanish Fork Press or the city website for more details. 

Spanish Fork Arts Council 

Harvest Moon Hurrah Thank You! 



Spanish Fork City 

November 2005 

2005 General  Election Voting Information 
District Voting Place Address 
SF 1 Middle School 50 North 900 East 
SF 2 Senior Center 167 West Center Street 
SF 3 Senior Center 167 West Center Street 
SF 4 Middle School 50 North 900 East 
SF 5 Brockbank Elem. School 340 West 500 North 
SF 6 Jr. High School 600 South 820 East 
SF 7 Brockbank Elem. School 340 West 500 North 
SF 8 Senior Center 167 West Center Street 
SF 9 Larsen Elem. School 1175 East Flonette Ave 
SF 10 Larsen Elem. School 1175 East Flonette Ave 
SF 11 Canyon Elem. School 1492 East 1240 South 
SF 12 Brockbank Elem. School 340 West 500 North 
SF 13 Jr. High School 600 South 820 East 
SF 14 Spanish Oaks Elem. School 2701 East Canyon Crest Dr. 
SF 15 Canyon Elem. School 1492 East 1240 South 
SF 16 Larsen Elem. School 1175 East Flonette Ave 

If this map is too small to read 
or you cannot tell exactly where 
your polling place is located, 
the City has placed detailed 
maps at the City Center Build-
ing, the Senior Building or the 
Library.   

In addition, voting information 
is available on the City’s web-
site.  Just click the “2005 Elec-
tions” button on the City’s 
homepage.   

Please remember to vote in the 
General Elections on which will 
be on Tuesday, November 8. Sa
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